
 
 
August 6, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE: Withdrawal Letter—Docket UE-210543 

Advice 21-05—PacifiCorp Decoupling Mechanism Evaluation 
Schedule 93—Decoupling Revenue Adjustment  

 
On July 7, 2021, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted an 
advice filing to modify Schedule 93, Decoupling Revenue Adjustment, as well as a decoupling 
mechanism evaluation.  After consulting with Staff of the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission, PacifiCorp requests to withdraw this filing consistent with WAC 
480-80-131. On behalf of PacifiCorp, I have authority to withdraw this tariff filing.  PacifiCorp 
will be resubmitting the evaluation and tariffs in Docket UE-152253. 
 
Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
            /s/             . 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292 
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com 
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